Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The The Florida Department of Transportation, Freight and Rail Office announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: September 5, 2023, 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.
PLACE: Virtual or In-Person: FDOT Executive Conference Room - 605 Suwannee Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

(Photo ID will be required to enter building)

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Meeting Purpose.
The FLFAC advises the Florida Department of Transportation by providing insight on freight-related priorities, issues, projects, and funding needs.

The intent of all FLFAC meetings is to provide an open dialogue to advance discussion of critical freight-related topics. This session will be focused on addressing supply chain challenges. We welcome your participation and input!

Meeting Registration

Register here: https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/8590799240920448088

What to Expect from the Meeting

This meeting will be focused on addressing studies for and solutions to our supply chain challenges! We hope to build on the Freight Mobility and Trade Plan and the input we received from you over the last several years, and develop a framework to position the state to take best advantage of existing and future multimodal funding opportunities.

As always, please review the meeting minutes from our last meeting, thanks! https://www.fdot.gov/flfac/documents-and-publications

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Diana Elsner: Diana.Elsner@dot.state.fl.us

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Diana Elsner: Diana.Elsner@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Diana Elsner: Diana.Elsner@dot.state.fl.us
